D. B. Bell a Son, 1826-28 Grand Ave., Mansas City, Mo.

Dear Mr. Bell:

Thank you for your letter of April 18th giving us information about the double cups for sand greens. We had previously ordered these cups from the R. S. Elliott Arms Company, of Kansas City.

I note what you have to say about your water sprinkling system. We have had a sprinkling system installed in our athletic field for a number of years, which is working in a most satisfactory manner.

Thanking you for your information, I am

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation, Varsity Basketball Coache

FCA: AH